January 31, 2013
TO: Tidewater Chapter of the Virginia Society of CPAs Inc.
PO Box 418
Norfolk, VA 23501-0418

FROM: Old Dominion University Educational Foundation
(A statement for any gifts received by the Old Dominion Athletic Foundation
totaling $100.00 or more will come under separate cover.)

Thank you for your generous contribution to the Old Dominion University Educational
Foundation. Your gift continues ODU’s forward-focused efforts to become the
preeminent metropolitan research university in the country. We hope you will again
include Old Dominion University in your charitable contributions plans for 2013.

The account statement shown below lists your donations to the Old Dominion University
Educational Foundation during 2012. You received no goods or services from the
Foundation in exchange for these contributions. The total amount of your contributions is
available for deduction as a charitable contribution on your federal income tax return.
Please consult your tax professional for additional advice regarding the deductibility of
your contributions.

Gift Date Gift Amount
17-Jan-12 $1,775.00
31-Dec-12 $2,100.00
Total $3,875.00

Again, thank you for your generous financial support. Should you have any questions
regarding the above statement, please do not hesitate to contact Laura Buschelman at
lgarrett@odu.edu or (757) 683-3166.
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Educational
Foundation

Attracting Future CPAs

January 9, 2013

Harvey Johnson, CPA
VSCPA Tidewater Chapter
P.O. Box 418

Norfolk, VA 23501

Dear Harvey,

Thank you for your chapter's genercus gift of $1,000.00 dated January 3, 2013. By
helping aspiring CPAs realize their full potential, you have made a positive impact
on the accounting profession.

The VSCPA Educational Foundation inspires and supports future CPAs through
student scholarships, the Leaders' Institute and other important programs and

services.

Discover more about the VSCPA Educational Foundation's recent accomplishments
at www.VSCPAFoundation.com or by calling (800) 733-8272 today.

Again, thank you for your kind and generous support.

Sincerely,

Stephanie R. Peters, CAE

President & CEO

Virginia Society of CPAs

No goods or services were given in consideration of this gift.

Cc: Brian E. Deibler, CPA
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OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY
Office of the President

Koch Hall

Norfolk, Virginia 23529-0001
Telephone: (757) 683-3159
FAX: (757) 683-5679

January 25, 2013

Tidewater Chapter of the Virginia Society of CPAs Inc.
c¢/o Mr. Randall R. Spurrier

P.O.Box 418

Norfolk, VA 23501-0418

Dear Mr. Spurrier,

Please allow me to thank you for your gift of $2,100.00 to the Accounting Department
Fund.

We greatly appreciate your support of our students' academic experiences and your
commitment to the University's growth and success. Your generous support will impact
generations of students who look to Old Dominion University for high-quality education and to
launch their career dreams and goals; for this we cannot thank you enough.

Sifycerely yours,

R. Broderick
President
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